
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

���������	
����
����� ���� � �����������	��	��������

March 2010 ��		�����	��	��	��������	���

 
Greenville Kennel 
Club Meetings are 
held on the 3rd 
Tuesday of each 
month at 7:30PM at 
the Quality Inn at 
Hwy 385 & 
Pleasantburg Dr. 
 

 
   In This Issue: 

Sheriff’s K-9 Honors   2 

Members’ Brags   3 

Lemon Bars   4 

Delegate Details   5 

  

 
�	�����		�����	��������� � ������� � ������		�����	�������

�������	��������		� Becky Ward �

�

If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, 
please contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk@charter.net. 
Remember, a simple word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference 
for a friend in need. 

Club Hospitality Chair, Sharon Spiegel, reports that we will have Dr. Dickie 
Kennedy, a local Veterinarian, speak at our March 16th meeting. She will talk 
on Rehabilitation and Massage Therapy after surgery and performance events. 
Please be there at 7:30 p.m. to hear Dr. Kennedy. 

 
 

 
Dear Members, 
Hope everyone is doing well and 
ready to begin showing. Thanks to all 
who helped out at the February show. 

���	����	� ��������!�	��
	���� Blake Roulette�

�
We are already putting together our 
July show and will need everyone’s 
help as it gets here. 
 
Hope to see everyone at the next 
meeting. We will have an interesting 
presentation and will want to hear 
everyone’s brags. 
God bless and keep safe, 
 

BlakeBlakeBlakeBlake    
 

���"���		�����!�	�	����������� Sharon Spiegel�

�
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$	�������	��!���	��	������	��	
���� Bob Vandiver 

The two women who disrupted the last night of the Westminster Kennel Club dog show by jumping into 
the ring to protest purebred dogs on behalf of PETA were removed by police and booked with charges of 
criminal trespass. 
In a new development, it was learned on good authority that both women will also be facing federal 
charges under the AETA (Animal Enterprise Terrorism Act). 
A big 'Thank You' to the Board and membership of the Westminster Kennel Club for not only putting on a 
wonderful event that showcases dogs--purebred and not--to the American public, but also for standing up 
for the rights of the pet owning public. 

 

 
 

 

 
The Greenville Kennel Club presented plaques 
commemorating the careers of 2 Greenville County 
Sheriff’s Office K9s at the February 19th show. 

Roscoe, who was handled by master deputy Doug 
Wannemacher, served from June 2003 until 
December 2009. In his career of 1317 K9 usages, 
Roscoe has: 

Seized 181 pounds of unlawful narcotics 

Recovered property worth $12,746 

Recovered $158,511 of US Currency 

Assisted in 582 Arrests 

Made 114 Apprehensions 

 

Cash, who was handled by Deputy Hal Harris, 
served from July 2004 until December 2009. In his 
career of 1036 K9 usages, Cash has: 

Seized 201 pounds of unlawful narcotics 

Recovered property worth $65,414 

Recovered $475,839 of US Currency 

Assisted in 345 Arrests 

Made 97 Apprehensions 

����%������#�&	��������'��(�����	��	���
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Plaques presented to Roscoe and Cash shown on 
“Your Carolina with Jack and Kimberly”.�

�
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Margaret Norkett 

At the Hilton Head Island Kennel Club shows this past 
weekend we have the following wins to report: 

Saturday 

Wesann Never Doubt Me For a Minute (Toy Fox 
Terrier) was WD/BW/BOB for a 3 point major. 

Ableaim Nikki’s Not Naughty (Much) (Whippet) was 
WB/BW/BOB for 1 point. 

Kemar’s Great Spangled Frittilary (Whippet) was 
WD/BOS for 1 point at the tender age of 6 months, 6 
days. 

Kemar’s Great Spangled Frittilary (Whippet) was also 
Best Puppy and Puppy Hound Group 1 

Sunday 

Wesann Never Doubt Me For a Minute (Toy Fox 
Terrier) was RWD 

Ableaim Nikki’s Not Naughty (Much) (Whippet) was 
RWB 

Kemar’s Great Spangled Frittilary (Whippet) was 
WD/BW/BOB for 1 point 

We saw several other GKC members at the show 
doing well and wish to congratulate them all! 

� 

Roger Brown 

Roger Brown's Afghan Hound, Spider, won Winners 
Dog, and Best of Winners, from the Puppy Class, at 
the Greenville Show. 

 

Bobbie Fairbanks  

In rally Azalea Hill's Heartbreaker qualified all 3 days 
to complete his Rally Novice title.  Ch. Azalea Hill's 
Barkksdale Legacy qualified two days to complete his 
Rally Novice title also.  He scored 98 last day to place 
4th. 

 

 

�	��	��)�*����     �

�

Dawn Paine 
 

My Bernese Mountain Dog, Tallpine's Silver Bells (aka 
Sterling), finished her championship at the 
Hendersonville KC show with her 4th major. 

Carol Morgan 

My Australian Shepherd Rowdy came in 3rd place with 
a score of 94 in the Rally Advanced A class at the 
Greenville show on Friday, finishing his Rally 
Advanced title.  Then on Sunday, we showed again in 
Rally Advanced A at the Hendersonville show and 
came in first place with a score of 90.  

 

Lynn Cone 

 
Sunday Feb.21st, Hendersonville Kennel Club 

Soft Coated Wheaten Terriers 

Raelyn Midnight Surprize (" Paige") 

Bred By bitch 

3 pt major 

WB, BOS 

Open dog 

Raelyn The Jazz Hot ( Dylan) 

3 pt major 

WD, BOB, BW 

New Champion 
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Thecla Tyner 

Ch Ky’s Wynn’N Celtic Copper co-owned by Thecla 
Tyner and Leigh Randall, bred by and handled by 
Thecla, went to his 1st hunt test on February 13 & 14 
and qualified both days!  He only needs two more legs 
to follow in his sister’s footsteps to earn his JH Title.   

  

Ch Ky’s Cj Watch’N Me Wynn JH bred, owned and 
handled by Thecla Tyner took Best in Breed all three 
days of the February 
Greenville/Spartanburg/Hendersonville cluster!  I was 
especially proud that I have not received a Rosette 
from the Greenville Kennel Club in the past and on 
Friday, February 19, 2010 I finally got to take one 
home! 
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,	����*����- Sharon Spiegel�
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1 cup butter  
2 cup flour  
1/2 cup powdered sugar  
4 eggs, beaten  
2 cup granulated sugar  
4 Tablespoon lemon juice  
4 teaspoon flour  
1 teaspoon baking powder  
1 grated lemon rind  
 
Mix first 3 ingredients and spread in a 9 x 13-inch pan,  
bake at 350--degrees for 18-20 minutes. Combine  
remaining ingredients and spread on top, bake 20-25  
minutes. Cool, sprinkle with powdered sugar. Recipe can  
be doubled for a 12 x 18-inch (half sheet cake) pan. 

Kari Hill 

Charthill Scotties reports several wins: 

During the Greenville Show weekend, Charthill Power 
Broker "Trump" was Winners Dog for a 4 point major at 
the Hendersonville Kennel Club.  On Sunday at the 
Spartanburg Kennel Club, Trump was Winners Dog 
and Best of Winners for another 4 point major. 

  

Also at the Greenville Kennel Club, Charthill Braw 
Bricht Sunlight "Sunny" won a 4 point major to finish 
her championship 

  

At the Sawnee Mountain KC Fri Feb 5th, Charthill  
Spot Light "Carson" was Winners Dog and Best of 
Breed for a 4 point major.  That finished his 
Championship. The next day at the Conyers Kennel 
Club, he was moved up and won Best of Breed again. 
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Chairman's Report March 2010 
--AKC Award Programs Recognize Outstanding Contributions of Both People and Dogs –  
 

New York, NY - Just like the recent Academy Awards, AKC has its own awards programs to recognize the 
contributions and notable deeds among our dogs and our people.  
 
The AKC Outstanding Sportsmanship Award - founded in 2006 - recognizes the hard work and dedication 
of our volunteer club members. Each year, the AKC provides an Outstanding Sportsmanship medallion to 
be awarded based on criteria that a member club selects. Once a recipient has been selected we add 
their name to the list of winners on the AKC website.  
 
Another distinguished award - established in 1998 - is the Lifetime Achievement Award. These awards 
recognize those who have spent a majority of their lives dedicated to the sport and to the dogs. Past 
honorees have included dog world greats such as Dorothy Nickles, Rachel Page Elliot, Dr. M. Josephine 
Deubler, Michelle Billings and Jane Forsyth, just to name a few.  
 
Only AKC member clubs are able to cast a vote for this award. For the first time this year, we have 
distributed the initial round of ballots to member clubs via e-mail. We ask that you please submit your 
choices for nominees by May 7th. Clubs may submit one nominee in each of three categories: 
Conformation, Companion Events and Performance.  
 
Three nominees receiving the most votes in each category will be selected as finalists. Later in the year 
member clubs get to chose the winner in each category. We look forward to your continued participation 
in this selection process.  
 
Finally, the award program where we receive the most amazing, heart-felt stories continues to be our 
AKC Humane Fund Awards for Canine Excellence or "ACE" awards. For the 11th year we will be 
selecting dogs that have performed exemplary acts in one of five categories: Companion, Law 
Enforcement, Search and Rescue, Service, and Therapy.  
 
Heroes, like dogs, come in all shapes and sizes. ACE nominees range from skilled assistance dogs to 
brave law enforcement K-9s, as well as comforting therapy dogs. Each year when we review all of the 
ACE nominations, it becomes clear the increasingly important role dogs play in our day-to-day lives as 
well as to protect and serve our nation. We encourage you to nominate a dog that has touched a life in 
some way or made the world a better place. The new deadline for submission is June 1st. For more 
information about ACE or any of AKC's award programs please visit www.akc.org. We look forward to 
recognizing the people and dogs that have touched our lives. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Ron Menaker Chairman 
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Greenville Kennel Club 
P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Quality Inn at Hwy 291 and I-385. Meetings start at 7:30PM. The 
Board of Directors meets every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Sheri Rose: ��������	�
��
��������
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the 7th day of each 
month. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 
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���������		�����	��	��	�����������������	��	�������Blake Roulette - President  
Dorwynd@yahoo.com 
 
Katrina Starwyck– 1st Vice 
President  
windchasedeerhounds@yahoo.com 
  
Patrice Lineberger– 2nd Vice 
President  
Paltwinmom@alumni.clemson.edu 
 
Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 
Secretary 
ttyner@charter.net 
 
Sheri Rose– Recording Secretary  
sheri_29621@yahoo.com 
 
Sandra Campbell -Treasurer  
GCamp54098@aol.com  
 
Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  
lindaknorr@charter.net 
 
Bob Vandiver - Show Chair  
rlvandiver@charter.net 
  
Ken Spiegel –Web & Newsletter  
news@greenvillekc.org 
 

The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

March 16, 2010 

 
 

  

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 


